
 
 

 

 

 

31st August 2021 

 
 
 

 
Dear valued customer, 

 

The previously communicated tight supply situation for many of our key raw materials has continued to 

worsen. In addition to this we are also experiencing huge increases in energy, packaging and transport 

costs. 
 

For these reasons we have no option but to further increase our prices to recover some of the 

increased costs in our supply chain. 

  

As of 1st October 2021, we will be increasing prices where contracts allow by 7-9 % depending on product   
type. 

  

We thank you for your continued business and understanding during these unprecedented times. 
 
  Please contact your SNF Account manager if you have any questions regarding this matter. 
 

 
 

Andrew Woollin 
 

Managing Director 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 


